Geral Blanchard

As a lifelong Wyoming resident, currently stationed in Iowa, I want to encourage your rigorous
support of an Aethon cleanup and prevention effort to avoid still further damage to Wyoming's
pristine streams and rivers. Let's move beyond profiteering to preservation. Profits can be made
from having a robust tourist industry, not just from extraction and pollution campaigns. Thank you.



